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September 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Four seats on the Millburn C. C. School District 24 Board of Education will be up for election in the 
consolidated election on April 5, 2011.   The vacancies are for three (3) four-year terms of office and one 
(1) two-year unexpired term.   The candidates will be elected into office on April 5, 2011.  The vacancies 
are open to any individual meeting the criteria.   A candidate must be:    
  

o a citizen of the United States 
o 18 years of age or over on the date of the election 
o a resident of the State of Illinois and District 24 for at least one year immediately       

preceding the election 
o a registered voter 

 
Nominating petition packets are available beginning Tuesday, September 21 in the district office at 640 
Freedom Way, Lindenhurst.   The office hours are from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.    Prospective candidates 
should be aware of the following important dates: 
  

o  December 13 - first day to file nominating papers with the District Election official. 
o  December 20 - last day to file nominating papers with the District Election official 

  
District residents are encouraged to run for the school board and take part in the education of District 24 
students.   Individuals who are seeking election are encouraged to attend board meetings now, which are 
held on the third Monday of every month, as well as other District activities, to become familiar with the 
school and staff. 

Contact Person:   
     Dr. Ellen E. Mauer, Superintendent 

 
 
 
Submitted for: Chris Stream, Secretary, Board of Education 
	
  


